
 

Headteacher:  Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS 
jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk 

Caldy Road 
West Kirby 

Wirral 
CH48 2HE 

Telephone:  0151 625 6993 
E-mail:  Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

AVALON SCHOOL EDUCATIONAL TRUST Registered Charity N° 1088050 
 

1st March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Spring Term Year 3 Art & Design 

Food/Cookery Lessons 
 
As part of the Year 3 Art & Design lessons during this half term the children will be completing cooking 
lessons with the aim to encourage the children to develop cooking methods, skills, and techniques and 
understanding of ingredients from the Roman times.  All ingredients will be provided by school and of 
course all allergies will be catered for. 
 
The Year 3 cooking lessons will commence on Wednesday 9th March and each Wednesday thereafter 
until Wednesday 23rd March.  The children will be bringing home the dishes they have prepared to share 
with their family.  In order for the children to bring home the food they have prepared, we would be most 
grateful if parents/carers could provide a tub with a lid each Friday. 
 
We hope that the children will learn some useful lifelong skills which can be put to use when helping out 
at home and later in life. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the lessons, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs J Callaway 
Headteacher 

 
 


